
Steven McCulloch – Board Member Bio 
 
I was born in Hayden, Colorado and graduated from Lakewood High School and the Colorado School of 
Mines. I retired from the Colorado Department of Transportation and moved to Parker about three years ago. I 
have always had an interest in water in the West and applied for a Board position when I found there was a 
vacancy. 
 
I enjoy hiking, photography, gardening, and traveling in our RV. 
 


